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Arizona Nuclear Power Project oh peT A1 I I

PO BOX 52034 e PHOENIX ARIZONA 85072-2034

October 26, 1984
ANPP- 3098 2~TDS/TRB

U. S. Juclear Regulatory Commission
Region V

Creekside Caks Office Park

1450 Maria Lane - Suite 210

Walnut Creek, California 94596-5368

Attention: Mr. T. W. Bishop, Director
Division of Reactor Safety and Projects

Subject: Deficiency .valuation Report DER 84-85
A 50,55(e) Eveluation Relating To Radiological Consequences Of A
CEA Ejection Accident,
File: 84-019-026; D.4.33.2

Reference: Telephone conversation between D, Hollenbach and T. Bradish
on October 16, 1984

Dear Sir:

The NRC was notified of the subject Deficiency Evaluation in the
referenced telephone conversation with a determination of reportability
to be made within thirty (30) days (November 16, 1984),

The deficiency has subsequently been determined to be Not Reportable
under the requirements of 10CFR50,55(e), therefore no written report is
required. Necessary documentation of the evaluation will be maintained
in APS files.

Very truly yours,

E. E. Van Brunt, Jr,
APS Vice President
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